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April 28, 2025 

To whom it may concern: 

Company name: CORE CORPORATION  

Name of representative: 

Representative Director 

and President Executive 

Officer 

Koji 

Yokoyama 

(Securities code: 2359; TSE Prime Market) 

Inquiries: 

Director, Senior 

Managing Executive 

Officer, Chief Financial 

Officer 

Yuji 

Koyama 

Phone number: +81-3-3795-5111 

 

Notice regarding the review of the medium-term management plan goals 

 

CORE CORPORATION (the "Company") hereby announce that at the Board of Directors meeting held 

today, it was resolved to revise as follows the numerical targets for the fiscal year ending March 2026, the 

final year of the "The 14th Core Group Medium-Term Management Plan" announced on May 1, 2023, in 

light of recent business performance trends. 

 

  

 

1. Details of the revision 

 

Goal for the fiscal year ending March 2026 

 

Fiscal year ending March 

2026 

(Previously announced) 

Fiscal year ending March 

2026 

(After review) 

Net sales 300 Millions of yen 270 Millions of yen 

Operating profit 40 Millions of yen 35 Millions of yen 

Operating profit margin 13.3％ 13.0％ 

 

2. Reasons for the review 

 

Our company has set a basic policy of "Social Solutionmaker - Solving social issues with ICT and 

realizing SX (Sustainability Transformation) as a company that co-creates value - " and has been 

conducting business activities in accordance with business, human resource, and financial strategies. 

However, progress in M&A with the intended targets has stalled, and the future is uncertain as the U.S. 

tariff policy is expected to have an impact on our customers in the semiconductor and automotive 

industries. 

In light of this situation, we have decided to review the numerical targets for the final year of "The 

14th Core Group Medium-Term Management Plan" (fiscal year ending March 2026). 

 

  


